The 484th Bomb Group Association

Nicoletta Pagone.

Via Sanremo, 8

71042 Cerignola (FG)

Italy

Cerignola 15/09/2001 Dear Members of the 484th Bomb Group Association, I am Nicoletta Pagone. I
am 17 years old. I am attending the fourth class of the Technical Industrial Institute in Cerignola. I thank
you for having given me this opportunity. I am very happy to have won this scholarship, my parents are
very happy too. They are very proud of me. I have many dreams and expectations that I want to reach
concerning my future. For me, this is a great privilege because it will help my future study. Thank you
again for your prize. Best greetings. Nicoletta Pagone.

Benedetta Prudente.

Via Ivrea, 62

71042 Cerignola (FG)

Italy

Cerignola, 15th September, 2001 Dear Sirs, My name is Benedetta Prudente. I'm 16 years old and I
attend the fourth class of the Commercial School “Dante Alighieri” in Cerignola. I’m writing to say thank
you for enabling me and other students to win a scholarship.. I hope to come to America some day in
order to improve my English. Thanks ever so much again. Yours faithful, Benedetta Prudente.

Angela Lia Scarano

Via Monviso, 34

71042 Cerignola (FG)

Italy

Cerignola, September 15. 2001 Dear Members of The 484th Bomb Group Association, I’m writing to
thank you for your scholarship. 'm Angela Lia Scarano, I'm eighteen and I'm going to attend the fifth
year of Liceo Classico “Nicola Zingarelli” in Cerignola, so I'll take my diploma next July. I didn’t expect
this important and generous scholarship and I'm very proud for this reason. Id like to study Economics
at University; therefore, I'll use your prize to realize my dream. Thanks again for the opportunity you
give to young students like me every year. Yours faithfully. Angela Lia Scarano

Vincenzo Terenzio

via San Ferdinando, 19

Cerignola (FG) 71042

Italy

Cerignola 15th September 2001 Dear Sirs, I have been pleasantly surprised to know about your student
grant. It has been a great honor for me and a form of reward for my good school results. Therefore I must
express my appreciation to all the Members of the 484th Bomb Group Association. Thank you on behalf
of my family too. I'm thinking of using this money to buy some English works or some works that will
broaden my cultural and formative horizon. Yours sincerely. Vincenzo Terenzio

The 2001 awards were also given to two students of Harvard Public School, Harvard, NE. as
follows:

Libby Nelson
Harvard Public School
Harvard, NE 68944

Kilee Portentier.
Harvard Public School
Harvard, NE 68940

I am planning on attending
Wayne State College in
Wayne, NE in the fall major-
ing in Elementary Education.

I am planing on attending
Chadron State College in
Chadron, NE in the fall ma-
joring in Physical Therapy.
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